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Welcome to Music Kindergarten!  

We look forward to making lots of music with your child! 
 

This information comes in English as we have many foreign families, even in courses given in Swedish. 

Please let us know if you need information in other languages.  
 

This is our schedule for the courses starting in January 2024: 
 

Weeks: v 4, 5, 6, 7, 9, 10, 11, 12, 14, 15, 16 & 17. Replacement week: 18 (Activated by the school if needed) 

No lessons in weeks 8 & 13. 
 

Every lesson lasts 45 minutes. Our courses are not progressive, but each course will have some new aspects. 

As children in this age like repetitive moments it might be useful to join even the next course. Two children 

who would like to progress together can apply from the age of 6 for “kompiskurs”- line 2d. 
 

Time slots and teachers: The timeslot for your child is provided individually by email as well as your 

teacher´s name and telephone number. This information will also appear on the invoice. Presentations and 

email addresses of the teachers are also provided on www.lundsmusiksalong.se  
 

How to behave: We ask you kindly to leave jackets and shoes nicely stored in the shelves at the entrance. 

Please avoid a “sea of shoes” at the door. Strollers/prams are not allowed at all inside the house. No 

shouting and running in the corridor. Try the “big ears”: there is music in progress in every room 😊  
 

Everybody who enters our house must carefully wash his/her hands with soap and use disinfectant 

afterwards. Children which are feverish, have a runny nose or a severe cough are not allowed to come to 

the lesson. We ask parents to remain outside the house, on our nice veranda. Please switch on your mobile 

phone in case the teacher needs to reach you urgently.  
 

Late arrivals: we cannot guarantee that there is someone to open for you if you are coming after the lesson 

has started.  
 

Self-confidence: Parents are not allowed to follow into the classroom.* Please talk to your child about this in 

advance and invest good time for preparing this situation. You may come along some day earlier, just look 

into the house through the big windows and listen to all music which sounds out. Soon, your child will feel 

confident with the situation. 
 

*This does not apply for parents registered for “Parents in Tune” course. 
 

Bad days: In case we notice that a child is unable to assimilate the content of the lesson, ignores the teacher 

or disturbs the other children, we may ask a parent to pick it up before the end of the lesson. We will then 

follow up with a phone call the next day or even invite the parents for a meeting.  
 

Cancel lessons: In case your child can’t participate in a lesson we would appreciate if you let the teacher 

know in advance. Missed group lessons can not be replaced.  
 

Fee: The course will be charged by invoice, which will be sent by mail. 
 

Contact and Communication: The parent who registered the child is the contact person who will receive all 

the information concerning the class. The contact person is responsible to communicate with the other 

parent/other adults about lessons and rules at the school. In case you would like to talk with the teacher: 

Please understand that teachers can´t talk on lesson time or shortly before/after. Instead, you may book a call 

with the teacher or the administration at kindergarten@lundsmusiksalong.se  
 

“The window” and pictures/films: please don´t film or make photos through the big window. Also, avoid 

interfering for example by waving hands – as good intention you may have, it could be disturbing.    
 

Interesting things to do together with your child: Visit our family concerts! On May 4th and 5th students from 

LIMUS will give several concerts at Magle konserthus (Magle Stora kyrkogata 4,Lund). Find our concert 

calendar on www.lundsmusiksalong.se. 
 

Good luck on your journey into the wonderful world of music! 
 

Many greetings from  

Anna Socha 

Coordinator for the Music Kindergarten 

0707-28 82 04 


